
From: Gee, Natalie (BOS)
To: Burch, Percy (BOS); Cesar Angobaldo; Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Mchugh, Eileen (BOS);

PEARSON, ANNE (CAT); BOS Legislation, (BOS); michael@lozeaudrury.com
Cc: Tiara San Francisco; Amber Senter
Subject: RE: Continuance to March 1st
Date: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 11:54:34 AM

Excuse the typo! We mean March 1, 2022.

Natalie Gee 朱凱勤, Chief of Staff
Supervisor Shamann Walton, District 10
President, Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Pl, San Francisco | Room 282
Direct: 415.554.7672 | Office: 415.554.7670

-----Original Message-----
From: Burch, Percy (BOS) <percy.burch@sfgov.org>
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 11:54 AM
To: Cesar Angobaldo <cesar.angobaldo@gmail.com>; Gee, Natalie (BOS) <natalie.gee@sfgov.org>; Calvillo,
Angela (BOS) <angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS) <alisa.somera@sfgov.org>; Mchugh, Eileen
(BOS) <eileen.e.mchugh@sfgov.org>; PEARSON, ANNE (CAT) <Anne.Pearson@sfcityatty.org>; BOS
Legislation, (BOS) <bos.legislation@sfgov.org>; michael@lozeaudrury.com
Cc: Tiara San Francisco <tiaramitchell630@gmail.com>; Amber Senter <amber.e.senter@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Continuance to March 1st

Please excuse typo!

The correct date is March 1, 2021.

Thank you.

Percy Burch
Legislative Aide
Office of Supervisor Shamann Walton | District 10 President, Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 282 San Francisco, CA  94102-4689
Office: 415.554.7671 | Fax: 415.554.7674 percy.burch@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org

-----Original Message-----
From: Burch, Percy (BOS)
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 11:48 AM
To: Cesar Angobaldo <cesar.angobaldo@gmail.com>; Gee, Natalie (BOS) <natalie.gee@sfgov.org>; Calvillo,
Angela (BOS) <angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS) <alisa.somera@sfgov.org>; Mchugh, Eileen
(BOS) <eileen.e.mchugh@sfgov.org>; Pearson, Anne (CAT) <Anne.Pearson@sfcityatty.org>; BOS Legislation,
(BOS) <bos.legislation@sfgov.org>; michael@lozeaudrury.com
Cc: Tiara San Francisco <tiaramitchell630@gmail.com>; Amber Senter <amber.e.senter@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Continuance to March 1st

Thank you Cesar!

Madam Clerk - we received a request to continue this hearing to March 1, 2020 meeting, to allow both parties more
time to reach an agreement.

Thank you.



Percy Burch
Legislative Aide
Office of Supervisor Shamann Walton | District 10 President, Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 282 San Francisco, CA  94102-4689
Office: 415.554.7671 | Fax: 415.554.7674 percy.burch@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org

-----Original Message-----
From: Cesar Angobaldo <cesar.angobaldo@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 11:11 AM
To: Burch, Percy (BOS) <percy.burch@sfgov.org>
Cc: Tiara San Francisco <tiaramitchell630@gmail.com>; Amber Senter <amber.e.senter@gmail.com>
Subject: Continuance to March 1st

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Hi Percy,

We will meet with Appellant over the next few days to talk through our project again with them. We are asking for a
continuance to March 1st.

We will let you know when the meeting is scheduled for once we confirm.

Thanks again!
Cesar


